
D’Arcy Thompson Zoology Museum summer
season
From the Curator of Museum Services at the University of Dundee :

The D’Arcy Thompson Zoology Museum will re-open for its summer season this
Friday (1st June) and will be open every Friday 2pm-4.30pm until 31st
August. 

As always the museum showcases D’Arcy’s amazing collection of animals from
around the world, as well as stunning models, charts and artworks inspired by
D’Arcy’s ideas and specimens. 

Newly added to the museum are stunning images taken from some of D’Arcy’s
original microscope slides.

The museum is in the Carnelley Building, just behind the University Tower on
Park Place. 

Please enter by the main front door, not the glass entrance to the side.
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